

GRADUATED

Mr. Ken Scott has recently graduated from the Northern Regional School of Medical Laboratory Technology at Sudbury, and was also successful in receiving his Registration.

Ken is the eldest son of Mr. and Mrs.

T.B. Scott, Terrace Bay. Ken is presently employed by St. Mary's General Hospital at Timmins and plans to continue his studies in Advance Medical Technology.

Graduation ceremonies were attended by his

TERRACE BAY MINOR HOCKEY ANNUAL MEETING

MONDAY, OCTOBER 7th - 7:00 P.M.

Conference Room - Rec Centre

All interested adults, especially parents

of minor hockey players urgently requested
to attend.

parents, brother Murray and sister Susan and Mr. Curtis Desrosiers of Terrace Bay and his wife, Michelle of Timmins.

FAREWELL PARTY HONOURS PEG WELLINGS

A surprise farewell party was held for Peggy Wellings, by the girls in the office and some of her former co-workers.

Dinner at LeBlanc's Restaurant in Schreiber was preceded by a cocktail hour, where Peggy received a corsage. During the dinner, Betty Bouchard presented Peg with a gift of an oil painting, a view of Terrace Bay as seen from Hydro hill, done by a local artist, Mary Middaugh. Peggy leaves shortly for her new home in Kelowna, B.C. Having lived here for 27 years, she leaves with mixed emotions. Peg will be missed at the office, the golf course, and at the Curling Club. We wish her well.

ADULT BADMINTON CLUB

TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS & THURSDAY 8:00 P.M. to 10:30 P.M.

Anyone wanting information contact: Mr. Art Beaulieau, Pres. 825-3320.

TERRACE BAY STORAGE BOAT STORAGE ALL SEASON PRICE

	WITH TRAILER	NO TRAILER
CANOES ALL		16.00
PRAMS		16.00
12 FOOT		20.00
14 FOOT	50.00	30.00
16 FOOT	60.00	40.00
18 FOOT	80.00	
20'-22'-24'	95.00	
TENT CAMPERS	40.00	
SNOW MACHINES	10.00	

ONEPRICEALLSEASON

PROTECT YOUR INVESTMENT STORE IN A SAFE BUILDING AT THE LOWEST

RATES IN THE DISTRICT

FOR RESERVATIONS:

TERRACE BAY CALL Gord 825-3574 SCHREIBER CALL Sam 824-2754